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January 10th, 2018 

 

Dear Fighting Irish Parents and Guardians, 

 

Wishing all Families a very Happy and Healthy New Year! 

 

This communication is to remind all families that in the month of January, our classroom instruction and 

student learning will be consolidated through performance tasks, and/or through final exams.  Students will be 

provided reviews for their exams by Friday the 12th of January so that they may begin to prepare with plenty 

of time for support as needed.  We have appreciated and continue to appreciate working alongside parents and 

families in encouraging and supporting our students to do their very best and that hard work and dedication to 

their learning will create positive achievement for them. 

 

Our exam days for semester 1 are as follows: 

 Friday January 26th: Period 1 Exam 

 Monday January 29th: Period 2 Exam 

 Tuesday January 30th: Period 3 Exam 

 Wednesday January 31st: Period 4 Exam 

 

A reminder to not book holidays during exams, as students will be required to complete the exam upon 

their return from holidays. 

 

Additional Exam Information: 

 Students are to be in dress code for exams. 

 Buses run at regular times on exam days, and students are provided spaces in the library and cafeteria 

after each exam. 

 If a student is ill or there is an emergency and cannot attend to write their exam, the student/family 

should reach out to the appropriate vice principal. 

 

Please continue to visit our school website http://www.st-clair.net/sph/home.aspx for general updates as well 

as contact information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

R. Cicchelli 

 

 

http://www.st-clair.net/schools/patrick

